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Facilities - Calvary Elementary
Work continues on the 
new Calvary 
Elementary with brick 
being added to the 
building’s exterior.



Student Success
Marion County High School had nine students invited to GSP, three students invited to GSE, and one 
student accepted to Murray St. University’s Commonwealth Honors Academy. These students will be 
invited to the June Board of Education meeting to be recognized in person. 



Student Success
Mrs. Smith’s K/1 class at Lebanon 
Elementary celebrated meeting their 
sight word goals with ice cream 
sundaes. 



Student Success
Junior Ty Carrico repurposed a 
family heirloom for his grandmother 
through the Area Technology Center’s 
Construction Carpentry program.



Staff Success Sara Beth Wright, Tammy 
May, Josie Brockman, Lisa 
Alford, Mollie Medley, 
Abby Smith, Ann Hill 
Thomas, Morgan 
Bradshaw, Paige 
Mattingly, Melissa 
Hutchins, Stephanie 
Gootee, Lena Murphy, 
Abby McCubbin, Davette 
Mattingly, Lois Jean 
Patton, Abigail Peake, 
Jennifer Russell, Jamie 
Smothers, Melissa Smith, 
Kendal Noel, Lindsey 
Smith, Kaitlin Mattingly, 
Ashley Lamkin, and Alli 
Mattingly.

Several staff members completed the Language 
Essentials for Teachers of Reading and Spelling 
(LETRS) Cohort 1.



Peak Moments
Lebanon Elementary 5th graders went to Danville for an art and 
social studies field trip. Students visited the Southern Women 
exhibit at the Art Center of the Bluegrass. Students also dined at La 
Costa Nostra, an Italian restaurant, after receiving a dining 
etiquette lesson from the Marion County Extension agency the 
week before.



Peak Moments

The Marion County EMS visited with Health Science 
Emergency Procedures students at the Area Technology 
Center. 



Peak Moments
The Fishing Rod club at Marion County 
Knight Academy used the rods they built 
during club days, which was a project 
funded by the MC Education Foundation. 

The club is sponsored by Keith Hamm and 
Jill Gaddie.



Peak Moments
The MCPS Student Ambassadors named 
the finalists for their annual Teacher of the 
Year awards. 

Students will present the overall winners 
with their trophies tomorrow during 
surprise visits to their classrooms.
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Partnerships
Students from Campbellsville University’s 
Education Department visited MCPS last month 
to visit schools and observe classrooms.



Appreciation
May Appreciation Days

May 6-10 – Teacher Appreciation Week

School Principal Day

School Lunch Hero Day

School Nurse Day

School Communicators/Public Relations Day

Speech Pathologist Day


